SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE REPORT TO THE DCCW BOARD APRIL 26, 2024

The Scholarship Committee received nineteen requests for scholarship assistance for the 2024 convention. We are pleased to announce that all 19 were approved.

The approvals were as follows:

16 for Package A (\$3,760.00)

3 for Package B (\$315.00)

3 for Package C (\$255.00 - all 3 women also received Package B)

11 hotel nights (\$464.75 - 1/4 of a Garden Room @\$42.25)

Recipients were from 11 different parishes (4 deaneries).

The Scholarship Application form and Scholarship Guidelines were included in the "Call to Convention" packet and were available on the DCCW website. In addition, a reminder memo was sent to all Affiliate presidents and Deanery presidents on February 12th, asking them to promote the Scholarship program.

Kathy Fazio, Chair

Mary LeBaron, Co-Chair